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As a very concerned mother, resident of Moss Vale and lifetime community member of the Southern Highlands,
I strongly object to the proposed site of the Plastic Recycling Facility for the following reasons.

-The proposed site is far too close to local residents homes (approx 200m) a childcare centre and Primary
School of vulnerable innocent children within a 2km radius,50m from the ABR and 10m away from key riparian
zones THIS IS SIMPLY NOT THE RIGHT SITE!

-Health concerns; toxic fumes from potential fire, microplastics and other toxic waste emitted from the facility
will put our community at a very high risk of serious and lifelong health issues, such exposure can create
respiratory, infertility and cancer health issues. Along with the risk of contamination of our drinking. With
water streams that feed into the Wingecarribee River a mere 10m away from the site. This will not only effect
the Southern Highlands community but greater Sydney and Goulburn area. A risk far too great! The
surrounding community and many residents of NSW will be stripped of the basic human right to obtain clean
air and drinking water with risk of generational health problems.

-Increased traffic is another concern of this proposal. with heavy vehicle traffic creating noise pollution, air
pollution, dust, vibration, potential accidents, potential fatalities of wildlife, potential importation of weeds
from other areas, increased degradation of roads and potential injury or fatality to children or community
members who frequently walk, ride and commute to near by schools, daycares and workplaces with no access
to footpaths.

Approval of this site will have detrimental impacts to this community. THIS IS NOT THE RIGHT SITE!






